
  

RELEASE #83:  NATIONAL CONVENTION ROBING 
 

Dear National Convention Attending Officers,  

 

Just a reminder to please bring your Robes, as we will be processing in at the Opening 

Mass on Wednesday and the Installation Mass on Saturday. Robes for all State Officers, 

District Deputies,  Local Court Officers and Territorial Court Officers. 

 

Please forward to your State Officers and Local Courts and Territorial Courts Officers. 

 

Protocol will be followed for Robing. Refer to Tools of Trade, Chapter 8, section 8, 

page 8-4.  
 

 


